TWO RIVERS SCHOOL DISTRICT
REGULAR BOARD MEETING
THURSDAY DECEMBER 19, 2017
6:30 PM
TWO RIVERS AUDITORIUM

The regular monthly board meeting was held Thursday, December 19, 2017 in the Two Rivers District
Auditorium.

Board President Doug Morell called the meeting to order at 6:33 PM.

Roll Call:

Doug Morell-Present Ryan Milligan-Present
Malcolm Stover-Present Neil Taylor-Present
Justin Dunman-Present Chris Pierce-Present

BC Rankin- Present

Others present included: Superintendent Michael Dean, Business Manager Jill Adams, High School
Principal Barry Fisher, Middle School Principal David Minnie, District GT Coordinator Marci McVey.

GT Coordinator Marci McVey presented a request to the board to allow the Robotics Team to travel out
of state to lowa for competition. Doug Morell made a motion to allow the team to travel to lowa,
Malcolm Stover made the second. Vote 7-0.

Malcolm Stover made a motion to accept the minutes presented from the November meeting. Neil
Taylor made the second. Vote 7-0.

Old Business:
Mr. Dean presented an update on the Ola Campus.

New Business:

Mr. Dean presented a request to the board to extend days up to 10 days for Jim Loyd to continue to
come to the district to mentor and help with financials. Malcolm Stover made a motion to approve this
request, Neil Taylor made the second. Vote 7-0.

Mr. Dean presented the students and employee of the month to the board.

Mr. Dean presented a request for a board to board transfer for 3 high school students. Doug Morell
made a motion to deny the transfers, Justin Dunman made the second. Vote 5-2. Transfer denied.



Mr. Dean presented 3 millage options to the board given by Ray Beardsley. Mr. Dean asked the board to
review the options and discuss them at the January meeting.

Personnel:
Doug Morell made the motion to hire Sierra Leach for the ABC aide per recommendation of director

Rhonda Robinson. Ryan Milligan made the second. Vote 7-0.

Mr. Dean presented a letter of resignation from custodian Bobby Robinson effective 12/20/17. Doug
Morell made the motion to accept the resignation, Justin Dunman made the second. Vote 7-0

Doug Morell made the motion to adjourn @ 7:17 PM. Neil Taylor made the second. Vote 7-0.

Minutes approved January 18, 2017

Board President Board Secretary



